Mayor’s Report
for 01-05-2015

1. Next Regular Meeting
Due to the Martin Luther King Jr. Day holiday, the next Assembly meeting

will be held Tuesday, January 20 at 7:00 p.m.

2. Drive Down Facility Bulkhead

Mayor Jensen has advised that consideration for engineering and
construction of 120 feet of bulkhead at the drive down facility will not be
placed on an agenda until the current work is nearer completion.



